
New Driver - None for the Road

If you are a first time New Mexico driver between the ages of 18 through 24 who has never
completed a driver's education course, or an out-of-state driver with a DWI conviction in that
state, you must complete the online DWI Awareness final test to obtain the verification code.
You will take that code to the MVD to take the final exam.

There is a fee of $25.00 for None for the Road. You can use the manual copy of the study guide
for the None for the Road test and online class. You may not use the study guide for your
regular non-commercial knowledge test.

Contact information for None for the Road
(505) 277-0051
(877) 663-7465

https://www.bloomfieldnm.gov/motor-vehicle-department/page/new-driver-none-road
https://nonefortheroad.org/

